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Rebecca Studer

Please upgrade the methane gas rules. I support Wyoming DEQ's efforts to develop new rules under
Wyoming Air Quality Standards and Regulations in order to reduce harmful methane emissions
from oil and gas operations. This will add to profits for gas companies once they are required to fix
their leaking and waste. It's a win-win and our planet needs common sense long term solutions.



